
 

 

 
 
 
We would like to extend our sincere condolences to the people of the United Arab Emirates 
in light of the passing of His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of UAE. 
 
Following the announcement of the death of President His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed 
Al Nahyan, the Ministry of Presidential Affairs has decided to conduct a 40-day mourning 
period, along with a 3-day work closure, which will commence starting Saturday 14 May 2022, 
covering Sunday and Monday. Work will resume on Tuesday 17 May 2022. 
 
Following governmental guidance regarding our plans for Airport Show, the event will take 
place as planned in Halls 2, 3, and 4 on the previously planned date—Tuesday 17 May 2022 
to Thursday 19 May 2022.  
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